
 
 
Neighbor Reports 
 
Many residents on the south side of campus have been disturbed by loud bands 
of young people roaming the streets,  late night noise from boisterous parties 
and trash accumulating at the curb or in front of houses.  We see this activity in 
our daily lives here in the Willard neighborhood. 
 
The staff at the University is dedicated to addressing these issues but they need 
to be kept informed. Unless we collectively keep the University informed they will 
not know the extent of the problems we are experiencing and will not have the 
data to attempt to make changes.  
 
The following reporting format, agreed to by the University, is a step in opening 
the lines of communication and collecting data. ( I know this has been done 
many times before but Linda Williams is the new Dean in charge of Student 
Affairs and has a fresh perspective). We want to support UC’s efforts to make 
our neighborhood a better place to live. 
  
Lynn Halperin will keep a log of the problems reported and submit the 
information every other week to UC. To enter a problem in the data base,  you 
need to email Lynn the following:  
  

  Date  

  Time  

  Location  

  Nature of the disturbance  

  Action taken (Police called, spoke to students, called the land lord)  

If police involved what, to your knowledge, was the action taken 
( 2nd response)  

  Any other information that might be helpful  
  
If you have any questions, comments or concerns about this reporting system 
please feel free to email me.  
 
Lynn Halperin  
joelynn@comcast. net  


